
From:  Jessie Fan <JFan@esassoc.com>

Sent time:  12/26/2018 09:58:49 AM

To:  elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org; Granger, Aurial <agranger@lapl.org>

Subject:  RE: Hollywood Center Project - Request for Library Services Information
 

Hi Aurial,
 
In reviewing the response, I noticed that there are references to pages 3, 4, and 5 that are not included in the original word
response. Can you please send those our way? Thank you, and have a wonderful holiday season!
 
Jessie Fan
Senior Associate
ESA
626.714.4611 direct  
 
From: Granger, Aurial <agranger@lapl.org> 
Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2018 8:48 AM
To: elva.nuno‐odonnell@lacity.org
Cc: Jessie Fan <JFan@esassoc.com>
Subject: Hollywood Center Project ‐ Request for Library Services Information
 
Good morning, 
 
Please see attached response to your request. 
 
Best, 
 
Aurial Granger, Management Assistant
Business Office
Los Angeles Public Library
630 W. Fifth St., Los Angeles, CA 90071
Direct: 213-228-7415 • Main: 213-228-7460
agranger@lapl.org
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